
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th June 2024 
 
FOGS Year 6 Smarties Challenge 
 
 
On Friday 27th June, your child will receive a tube of Smarties from FOGS as a little treat for all their hard 
work this year. Please let us know if your child cannot have chocolate by Thursday 26th June and we can 
arrange an alternative. 
 
Once they have enjoyed their treat, we ask them to do little jobs around the house and show kindness - 
to you, your relatives, friends or neighbours - to earn 20p or £1 coins which can then go back in the tube. 
Did you know that your empty tube will fit £12 of 20ps or £27 of £1coins? 
 
When your tube is full (if it's not full, that's ok), seal the tube, mark it with your child’s class and return it 
to their teacher by Friday 11th July. 
 
The money raised will be put towards some extra treats for the year 6 students in their final week at 
Grange Juniors School! 
 
There will also be a prize to acknowledge the class that raises the most! 
 
 
Kind regards 
FOGS Juniors Team 


